
 September 2020. Welcome back! This half term we have lots of exciting things planned for you in Year 1. 

 

 

Year 1’s 

Autumn  

Newsletter 

English 

This half term we will be looking at Traditional 

tales. These will include The Magic Porridge Pot, 

The Gingerbread Man and Chicken Licken. We will  

be working on writing in sentences using a capital 

letter, finger spaces and a full stop. 

PE lessons 

 The children will not require a kit for their 

physical development work this half term.  

Topic 

Our topic is ‘All about Me ‘ 

We will: 

  Be naming our body parts 

including our facial features. 

  Discussing what kind of house 

we live in and who is in our 

family. 

 Identifying, naming and using 

our senses. 

 Sequencing the stages of 

human life. 

 Exploring seasonal changes in 

the weather and in nature. 

 

 

Maths 

In maths, we will be using the White Rose scheme 

and continuing work on numbers to 10. 

Class g-mail accounts: 

If you want to contact your child’s 

teacher please do so by G Mail using 

the following addresses 

Miss Exley – 

yr1blueytcs@gmail.com 

Miss Rothwell – 

yr1greenytcs@gmail.com 

Mrs Bouch – 

yr1redytcs@gmail.com 

Homework 

On Friday, 18th September the children 

will bring home a maths task and an 

English task to be completed and returned 

to school by the following Wednesday to 

be marked. Homework will be set every 

Friday to be returned to school the 

following Wednesday. 

In the following weeks they will also bring 

home a banded reading book. 

 

PLEASE DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE CLASSROOM 

DOOR MAINTINING A SAFE DISTANCE FROM OTHER 

PARENTS AND STAFF. 

STAFF WILL BE AT THE DOOR TO GREET YOUR CHILD 

AND SETTLE THEM IN. 

PICK UP TIME IS 3 O’CLOCK FROM THE CLASSROOM 

DOOR. WE WILL SEND YOUR CHILD OUT TO YOU.  
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